
 

 

TOWN OF MARBLETOWN 

LEGAL NOTICE  

PUBLIC HEARING 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Town Board of the Town of Marbletown is 

considering forming a Town-wide Ambulance District (the “District”) in 

accordance with Article 12-A of New York Town Law for the purpose of 

providing emergency medical and ambulance services within the Town.  

A detailed explanation of how the estimated cost of the District was computed is 

included in the Map, Plan and Report and has been filed with the Town Clerk for 

public inspection and posted on the town website. A public hearing will be held by 

the Town Board of the Town of Marbletown on Tuesday, September 7, 2021, at 

6:00PM local time at the Rondout Municipal Center, 1915-1925 Lucas Avenue 

Cottekill, NY, to hear all interested parties interested in the proposed Ambulance 

District.  

By order of the Town Board of the Town of Marbletown 

Heather Moody, Town Clerk 

Dated: 8/24/2021  


